
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As from 1st October 2012 Ormiston Children & Families Trust in partnership with 
Mancroft Advice project (MAP), and Norfolk and Suffolk Foundation Trust (NSFT) will 
take over responsibility for delivering the targeted(Tier2) Child and Adolescent Mental 
Health Service (CAMHS) across Norfolk. This new service will be known as ‘the HALO’ 
and will support children and young people 0-18yrs of age. 
 
We would like to reassure you that this county wide service will proactively continue 
to respond to the needs of Children and Young People.  From the 1st October 2012 our 
free-phone Single Point of Contact (SPOC) telephone number will be 0800 977 4077  
 
The SPOC can be accessed during the following times: 
 
    Monday          9am—5pm 
    Tuesday          9am—8pm 
    Wednesday    9am—5pm 
    Thursday    9am—8pm 
     Friday            9am—5pm 
     Saturday    9am—12pm  

 
‘The HALO’ will support children and young people, who present with emotional, 
behavioural and mental health issues at a targeted level (Tier 2).  Parents/carers may 
also receive support in understanding and managing their children.  A launch of the 
new service is planned for 24th October where service delivery criteria and process 
information will be fully explained. Invitations to partner agencies will be sent out 
shortly.   
 


